
28th February 2017 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

We’re delighted to let you know that we’re going to be offering our Year 6 students the chance to 

purchase Leaver’s Hoodies.  The other schools in the area do this.  It’s a great way to celebrate our 

children’s final year at primary school, and a wonderful keepsake.  The cost will be £12.00. 

We will be placing the order shortly after our Easter break.  Please ensure you have returned the 

completed order form, with your cheque or cash, by Friday, 31st March. 

Child’s Name:  
 
 

Size: 
 
Age 9-11 (32”) 
 
Age 12 – 13 (34”) 
 
Adult Medium 
(40”) 
 

 

 

If you’re going to have any trouble covering the cost of the hoodie, please speak to us.  We may be 

able to help. 

 

Thank you very much, 

Stephen O’Donnell, Nicole Grimshaw, Lucy Wakeford 

 

What is a Leaver’s Hoodie?  A leaver’s hoodie has all the children’s names printed along with the 

school logo and the year they are graduating/leaving the school.   Here’s an example: 
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